Duke Divinity School Goodson €hapel

. A SERVICE OF WORSHIP IN THE REVIVALIST TRADITIONS

April 7, 2006
Half after two o’clock in the Afternoon

GATHERING & ANNOUNCEMENTS

TIME OF PRAISE AND WORSHIP

OPENING PRAYER

SELECTION

SERMON REV. DR. WILLIAM C. TURNER
SELECTION

ALTER PRAYER

BENEDICTION AND SENDING FORTH

. WORSHIP LEADERS

Preacher: Rev Dr William C. Turner, Assoc. Prof. of the Practice of Homiletics
Praise and Worship: The Divinity School Praise Team

Community Announcements

Welcome to our Visitors! Daniel Freemyer (Mdiv, UMC, IN) and father Jim, Marc Schnell (MDiv, Wesleyan, MI) and wife Sharon,
Ashley Cyre (MDiv, UMC, NC), Willie Mae Cannon (MDiv, UMC, SC), Daniel Escher (MDIV, PCUSA, WA), Nathaniel Peters
(MDiv, Episcopalian, PA), Cale Lang (MDiv, UMC, NE and Kim Williams, Lawrence Gerst (MDIV, UMC, NC), Laura Barnard
(MDiv, UMC, MN), Frederick McKinley (MDiv, UMC, MN), Scott McGuire (Mdiv, Baptist, VA), Ben Wages (MDiv, Baptist, VA),
Rebecca Blake (MDiv, UMC, PA), Ashlee Chowen (MTS, CA), John Satula (ThM, Episcopal, NY), Avery White (MDiv, UMC, NC),
Jeremy Kidwell (MTS, Free Methodist, NY) and wife Katy, Sara Capper (MDiv, DC) We hope you will be revived and
strengthened for the journey as the Word is preached and our combined voices praise God. Please feel free to allow the Spirit
to move you as God sees fit!

Our Guest Preacher: We welcome The Reverend Dr. William C. Turner, Assoc. Prof. of the Practice of Homilectics. In addition, Dr.
Turner is Pastor of Mt. Level Missionary Baptist Church in Durham. He has also served the Duke community in the Departments of
African American Studies, Black Student Affairs and the Office of Black Church Studies.

Services for Spring 2006: We are pleased to provide this opportunity to worship in the Revivalists tradition. We recognize that revival
worship is not the domain of one particular denomination, but has been the hallmark of Christianity’s call for a renewed sense of
personal and corporate commitment to our calling as the Body of Christ.

Worship Leaders, Scripture Readers, and Praise Team: Thank you for a wonderful year of working together to provide the
Revivalist service to the entire Divinity school community as well as e greater Duke Community. If you desire to serve as worship

‘eader or scripture reader or to share your unique gifts for ministry as part of the Praise Teanv/liturgical dance ministry for next
academic year please notify me by email: jared.wilkins@duke.edu or monique.williams@duke.edu.

Reminder: This is our last Revivalist service for the semester. Services will resume next September. Peace and Grace.



